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Hi Don,

I'm passing along a written comment on behalf of lllinois community member Diane
Jorgensen.

Thanks,

Emilee Chaclas

As a senior citizen | know | have spent many years breathing in polluted air. As
seniors we all know the feeling of getting breathless doing something we used to do
all the time. Part of the reason for this is decades of breathing air pollution. A very
high percentage of our pollution in the air comes from the transportation sector. We
have driven an electric Vehicle since 2014 to cut down on the pollution we put into the
air when we are going places. A problem for us is always how far can we drive
before we need to recharge. There needs to be more of an effort to put in a greater
number of easily accessible charging stations. The number of charging ports in a
charging area also needs to increase. If there are only 2 charge ports at a location
you might have to wait quite a while to get your turn to charge.

-Diane Jorgensen

Emilee Chaclas (She/They)

Sierra Club Illinois Chapter

""" Clean Transportation for All Campaign
Conservation Organizer
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